
I wanted to express a sincere Thank you to Sarah Caknipe and Rhita Burton for 
hanging in there during tax season.  We collected over $349,000 in tax revenue 
just in the month of January.  This is the most we have ever collected in 1 
month’s time.  They handled numerous phone calls, in person inquiries, and 
stayed late to complete the season.  This does not include time spent on 
collecting water bills, meals tax, business licenses, water deposits, sewer 
cleaning deposits, and numerous other items that are handled by the oƯice 
staƯ.   Again, thank you to these ladies.   Job well done!  Now on to delinquent 
tax collection season… 

Virginia Gray Walker 

 


